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December 2018 

 

Christmas holiday traffic changes in South Grafton from 
Friday 21 December 

Roads and Maritime Services is implementing temporary traffic arrangements during 

the Christmas and New Year holidays to help reduce congestion and increase 

safety at South Grafton.  

We are implementing the following arrangements for 10 days during the Christmas and New Year holidays: 

 Ban the right hand turn out of Iolanthe Street on to the Pacific Highway  

 Ban the right hand turn out of Spring Street on to Iolanthe Street.   
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We will have these changes in place between 6am and 6pm (traffic conditions will be monitored and times 

will be adjusted as needed) on: 

 Friday 21 December   

 Saturday 22 December  

 Sunday 23 December  

 Monday 24 December  

 Wednesday 26 December  

 Thursday 27 December  

 Friday 28 December  

 Saturday 29 December  

 Sunday 30 December  

 Wednesday 2 January 2019.  

 

These traffic changes will not be in place on Tuesday 25 December (Christmas day), Monday 31 

December, Tuesday 1 January (New Year’s Day) because reduced traffic volumes are expected on these 

days.   

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Manager, Ryan Farrell on 02 6640 1300 or 

ryan.m.farrell@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 02 6640 1300  


